
FRIENDS OF ST MARGARET CLITHEROW SCHOOL 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

The “Friends of St Margaret Clitherow” are holding a DISCO in the school hall 

for children in Years R, 1 and 2 only on Thursday 20th December from 3.00pm 

to 4.00pm. 

THIS WILL ALSO BE A NON UNIFORM DAY. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

If you wish your child to go to the Infant Disco, please complete the attached 

slip and return to school as soon as possible, together with the correct money 

(£3.00), in an envelope which should be handed to the teacher. This money will 

cover the cost of refreshments which will be provided for your child. If you are 

not attending the disco please send in £1 for non-uniform day. 

 

As your child will be going into the disco from their class there is no need 

for a ticket. Please sign the tear-off slip below as permission is required. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Friends of SMC 

�-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

To School Office. St Margaret Clitherow School 

 

NAME OF CHILD _________________________ CLASS ________ 

 

I wish my child to go to the Infant Disco on Thursday 20th December at 3.00pm 

and enclose £3.00   

 

My child will be collected promptly at 4.00pm by ________________ 

 

Signed ____________________________ 

parent/carer 
 

DISCO FOR 

Children in Years R, 

Y1 and Y2 

Please note: There is no provision for brothers or sisters in Y3, Y4, 

Y5 and Y6 to be supervised. You must collect them at the usual 

time of 3pm to be brought back at 4pm for their disco or you can 

book them into Kidzone for 1 hour. 

 

 


